
            [image: ]
        




The noble Polish family Bozezdarz .





Die adlige polnische Familie Bozezdarz.





The noble Polish family Bozezdarz .





Bozezdarz . In a blue field a silver cross with the
same beam , covered with a black lily at each end of the beam;
Helmet decoration: a peacock's tail, covered with the same cross
with the lilies. It was awarded in 1442 by King Wladyslaw to the
citizen and councilor in Kraków, Jerzy Szwarc , also known as
Czarny . The same lead the:



Nieciszewski, Odejowicz, Rymkiewicz, Szwarc,
Wieczorkowski.





Coat of Arms of Bożezdarz (Vol. 2 p. 264)
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Coat of Arms of
the Cross or Krucyni (Vol. 5 pp. 422-425)



Cross or Krucyni coat of arms . For strength of
coats of arms in both Poland and Duchy of Lithuania, see which
crosses are used as Baryczka , Białynia , Bojcza , Bożawola ,
Bożezdarz , Brodzic , Bodek , Chrynicki , Jezierza , Nawrotnik ,
Łopotów , Wizgiert , Pilawa, Prus 1mo et 2do , Świeńczyc , Dowojna
, Dębno , Sieniuta , Waskiewicz , Złotawolność and many others; I
have many of them on the tombstone in the church of Chełmno by
Walerian Głuchowski seen, the coat of arms of Prus 2do, the fourth
coat of arms, where the cross was on the shield, but how the letter
X was placed, and at each corner of the cross, a rose; Fern. into
stream. writes that the Grzybowski family from Bełżewice in Silesia
seal themselves with a straight cross, a six-pointed star at each
corner, an incomplete moon above the cross with its horns upside
down. Bielski fol . 50th and Paprocki for the coat of arms. fol .
439. Suppose that when the first infułats appeared in Poland with
crosses in their coat of arms, Poles and knights newly converted to
the faith also gave or added the crosses to their coat of arms, or
our ancestors themselves took their coat of arms because of the
influence of the cross of Christ. Jakoż



Prokhor the first bishop of Kraków, Starowol . in
Viti 's episcope. Kraków. Kątski and Bilski , apt for the coat of
arms of the cross with all four corners somewhat torn: He was this
Prochor , a native of Italy (where there are still many families
who seal themselves with crosses , over the Petra Sancta hat . 48.
a among them the Sanctacrucios , of which Antoni Sanctacrucios ,
Archbishop of Seleucia , and in Poland our Nuncio, and then in 1630
Cardinal Roman), husband, as Starowol says. religiosae gravitatis ,
et Sanctimoniae famous inclytus , after working for twenty years
with the flock entrusted to him, he went to heaven for the crown in
986, buried in Kraków.



Rachelin to Starowol . of the same coat of arms,
the sixth bishop of Cracow, elected pastor of this cathedral by the
chapter, governed it with great prudence for fourteen years , [p.
423] the wise for the good of the church and the pious, raises
generous alms for the poor, decorates his church with utensils for
worship, is transferred to eternity in 1046. buried there; Italy,
his homeland. He was an expert in canon law, loving discipline and
reserved. Starovol . in Viti 's episcope. Kraków.



Vilibaldus or Wilibalin , a Frenchman, the first
Archbishop of Gniezno , who boasted the same cross in his coat of
arms, a pious man who upheld the dignity of a pastor, and as
Damalewicz he writes in Vitis Archiep . Gnesn . by Czech
translators, the orthodox faith of the first Poles for four years,
he did so in 970. Krasinius Janicius tells his life.



The historians of Hippolytus , sixth Archbishop of
Gniezno , are drawn to the coat of arms of Krucyni , but this is
the shape of his coat of arms; The shields of the coat of arms are
divided by a wide line, in the upper part there is a cross, as is
customary in churches, in the lower part from the right side of the
shield there are three stripes slanting on the left side black, and
between them two white stripes : Damalev . in the archive . Gnesn .
claims that he was an Italian from the Ursyn family and therefore
would more likely belong to the Rosyn family and the coat of arms
of Poraj . Many churches were consecrated by Hippolytus and
appointed exemplary parish priests who sang and instituted other
rituals, Mieczysław the king and he crowned his wife Ryxa , he sat
in this cathedral at the age of 27. He died in 1027. His coat of
arms, Okol . Volume. 3rd fol . 247. Call Triumph.



Paulin, the bishop of Poznań, a Roman nobleman from
a canon to S. Piotr, was consecrated to this dignity in 1021. a
wise and agreeable pastor, he exercised his ministry with great
intelligence and piety for fifteen years, he left this world in
1035. He was deposited in the Poznań Cathedral. Dlugosz in Vitis
epic . Posnan . Some of Mikołaj of Boriów , Bishop of Vilnius, are
attracted to this house, but others want him to have Gerald's coat
of arms as I was talking about him too. Cross in the coat of arms
that the Chełmno chapter is used, I said in the first volume and I
know about Krystian, his first bishop. Wołyńskie and Bracławskie
Voivodeships also have crosses on their flags, I said there.
Paprocki on coat of arms fol . 598th including banners taken after
the victory of the Teutonic Knights at Grunwald, with the third
name that it had a river with a cross on it, this was headed by
Walkrod , a Prussian-French marshal, and the fifth was also a
cross: white and called St. Jerzy, this was led by Jerzy Kieczdorff
. The twentieth banner had two crosses one on top of the other, one
on a white field, the other on a red field, this was [p. 424] of
the Commander-in-Chief and the City of Elbląg, also twenty-eighth
and thirtieth. The twenty-fifth, where there were two crosses, red
in the white field, white in the black field. The thirty-sixth had
a white cross on a red field, above it a red crown on a white
field, it was the banner of the city of Konigsberg. On the
forty-fourth it had two white crosses, one under the other, that of
the city of Gdańsk, above these two crosses this city was awarded
the crown of King Kazimierz, whose coat of arms it is proud of
today. The twentieth banner had two crosses one on top of the
other, one on a white field, the other on a red field, this was [p.
424] of the Commander-in-Chief and the City of Elbląg, also
twenty-eighth and thirtieth. The twenty-fifth, where there were two
crosses, red in the white field, white in the black field. The
thirty-sixth had a white cross on a red field, above it a red crown
on a white field, it was the banner of the city of Konigsberg. On
the forty-fourth it had two white crosses, one under the other,
that of the city of Gdańsk, above these two crosses this city was
awarded the crown of King Kazimierz, whose coat of arms it is proud
of today. The twentieth banner had two crosses one on top of the
other, one on a white field, the other on a red field, this was [p.
424] of the Commander-in-Chief and the City of Elbląg, also
twenty-eighth and thirtieth. The twenty-fifth, where there were two
crosses, red in the white field, white in the black field. The
thirty-sixth had a white cross on a red field, above it a red crown
on a white field, it was the banner of the city of Konigsberg. On
the forty-fourth it had two white crosses, one under the other,
that of the city of Gdańsk, above these two crosses this city was
awarded the crown of King Kazimierz, whose coat of arms it is proud
of today. red on white, white on black. The thirty-sixth had a
white cross on a red field, above it a red crown on a white field,
it was the banner of the city of Konigsberg. On the forty-fourth it
had two white crosses, one under the other, that of the city of
Gdańsk, above these two crosses this city was awarded the crown of
King Kazimierz, whose coat of arms it is proud of today. red on
white, white on black. The thirty-sixth had a white cross on a red
field, above it a red crown on a white field, it was the banner of
the city of Konigsberg. On the forty-fourth it had two white
crosses, one under the other, that of the city of Gdańsk, above
these two crosses this city was awarded the crown of King
Kazimierz, whose coat of arms it is proud of today.
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